Lickey Hills Primary School & Nursery





Songs around the Christmas tree - Ticket request letter

Dear Parents/Carers,

The children in Reception and Nursery are busily learning the songs to sing to you on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th December in our 'Songs around the Christmas tree' event. They are all very excited to be on the stage in their Christmas costumes and outfits!

Due to the size of our hall we are only able to offer 2 tickets per family in the first instance. We then hope to be able to offer additional tickets depending on how many seats we have left. The voluntary cost of a ticket is £2, which will go towards our exciting outdoor project. We are fundraising to replace flooring in our physical area and to purchase climbing equipment.

After the performance, whilst we take the children back to the Early Years building to get ready for home time, we invite family members to go through to the dining hall for tea, coffee, mince pies and festive cheer! The PTA have kindly offered to sell refreshments.

e







